
Board Meeting 

  October 7, 2010 

 

 

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a called session on the above date at 1:35 P.M. 

at the Page Administration Building with all members present: Mr. Jerry Coleman, Mr. Robbie 

Copenhaver,  Mr. Daryl Eustace, Dr. Judy McCrary and Mrs. M.M. McKinnon. 

 

Mrs. M.M. McKinnon, Board President, called the meeting to order.  

 

On a motion by Mr. Copenhaver and a second by Dr. McCrary, the vote was unanimous to 

approve the Agenda. 

 

Mr. Coleman nominated Mr. Copenhaver to serve as President for 2010-2011. Mrs. McKinnon, 

Board President, declared Mr. Copenhaver to serve as President since there were no other 

nominations. 

 

Dr. McCrary nominated Mr. Coleman to serve as Vice-President for 2010-2011. Mrs. 

McKinnon, Board President, declared Mr. Coleman to serve as Vice-President since there were 

no other nominations. 

 

On a motion by Mr. Coleman and a second by Mrs. McKinnon, the vote was unanimous to 

Adjourn. 

 

 

 

 

       ______________________________ 

         President 

 

       ______________________________ 

         Secretary 


